
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 15, 2008 

  

  

  
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & ABC LEGAL MESSENGER 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation To be Regulated Under an Alternative 
 Form of Regulation Pursuant to RCW 80.36.135 
 Docket No. UT-061625 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed please find an original and five copies of Public Counsel’s Comments Regarding 

Qwest Compliance Filing for filing in the above-entitled docket.  A copy was also sent via e-mail 

on January 15, 2008.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Simon J. ffitch 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Section  
(206) 389-2055 
 
Sf:cjw 
cc:   All parties (E-mail and First Class mail) 
 Hon. Patricia Clark, ALJ (E-mail only) 


